
The plans for holding a “C” & “D” Water Supply Class for the southern suburbs have been
finalized. We will have a new teacher Paul Burris, and the class will be one day a week for 13
weeks. The dates are April 8,13,18,20, and 27, May 4, 18, and 25. June 1,8,15, and 22, with
test on June 29. Saturday’s class will be from 8:00 am till 12:00 pm all other classes will be
held in the evenings from 5:00 pm till 8:30 pm at the Tinley Park Police Department which is
located at 7850 W 183rd Street. Parking for the class will be at the west end of Fire Training
Center next to Police Station.

The total cost of the class is $360.00, which includes the fee for the textbooks and all handouts.
Please make checks payable to South Suburban Water Works Association. Payment may be
brought to the first class but no later than the third class. Please fill out and return the enclosed
registration form as soon as possible to reserve your spot in this popular class. You may fax
your registration form at (708) 444-5598 ATTN. JEFF or E-Mail me at
jcossidente@tinleypark.org

If you have any questions, please call Jeff Cossidente, Water & Sewer Foreman, Village of
Tinley Park at (708) 444-5535

Sincerely,

Jeffrey Cossidente
Water & Sewer Foreman

Registration Form

Name:

Organization:


